
The APC is charged with developing a revised Emergency Absence Policy that more clearly 

defines what kinds of absences it covers and provide updated procedures for how the process is to 

operate. The committee shall also recommend how the policy can best be communicated to faculty 

and students. The Committee shall provide the revised policy and associated recommendations to 

the Faculty Senate by the first Faculty Senate meeting in April 2024. The report is due to the 

Faculty Senate President one week prior to the first Faculty Senate meeting in April 2024. 

 


